

## BLACK HORSE HILL INFANT SCHOOL.

Tel: 0151 625 5238 Fax: 0151 625 9041

Email: schooloffice@blackhorsehill-infant.wirral.sch.uk

Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Foundation 2 Reading and Phonic Workshop 2018

As you will have read in our October newsletter, we are holding a Phonics and Reading workshop in school on **Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> November.** 

At the Reading and Phonics Workshop you will be given the opportunity to listen to a presentation on how we approach the teaching of phonics at Black Horse Hill Infant School, followed by a chance to work with your child. We will show you a range of phonic activities that we use in school, many of which you could use at home to further support your child's phonic and reading skills. The teaching staff and the children will also show you how the phonic games are played at the workshop.

The workshop will begin at 1.30pm and should be finished by 3pm. Please enter through the school's main entrance as the playground gates will be locked. If you have any further questions don't hesitate to ask your child's class teacher.

Please complete the reply slip below and return to school by Wednesday 31st October 2018

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J. Eccles
English Subject Leader

Foundation 2 Reading and Phonic Workshop November 2018

Please indicate whether you will be attending and return to school by Wednesday 31st October 2018

I will be attending the Reading and Phonic workshop.	
I am unable to attend the Reading and Phonic Workshop	
Child's name	Class